
November 2! November : ih. 1924 > til ,1924

Randolph Stuart, Bsq., 
P. 0. Box 1077, 
Victoria, B. C,

My dear Stuart
Many thanks for your letter of 

the 17th of November.
<?he enclosures by yourself 

Interested me very much. I read them with pleasure 
and approval and I congratulate you. I had heard 
from others that Victoria's war memorial was 
shortly to be put in position. I hope it will 
prove a worthy one.

I am looking forward to visit­
ing British Columbia next fall, probably during the 
month of October.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


